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Sacrament of Eucharist 
Saturday  5:30 p.m. 
Sunday  9:00 a.m. & 11:30 a.m. 
  1:30 p.m. Polish Mass  (1st & 3rd Sunday) 
Weekdays Times and intentions 
  Listed on reverse side of bulletin 
Holy Days 9:00 a.m. & 7:00 p.m. 
Sacrament of Penance 
Saturday  4:15 p.m. to 5:15 p.m.  (church)  
  or by appointment 
Sacrament of Baptism 
Contact Father Andrzej 3 months prior to baptism.  Parents must 
be registered members of the parish and regular Mass attendees.     
Sponsors must be verified as practicing Catholics.   
Sacrament of Marriage 
Couples anticipating marriage are expected to contact Father 
Andrzej at least four months in advance.   
Pastor 
Father Andrzej Skrzypiec 
Deacon 
Deacon Scott Dodge 

Saint Olaf parish is a Catholic community committed in 
faith to witness the good news of Christ in our daily lives.  
In order to build the kingdom of God on earth, we gather 

to worship, educate, serve and grow in God’s love. 

RELEVANT RADIO 1010 AM-For breaking news coverage and 
conversation, listen daily to the Drew Mariani Show, 1-4 p.m. 
MST.  The Divine Mercy Chaplet is recited at 2 p.m. and is known 
as the 'hour of power'.  Download the FREE app, listen to 1010 AM 
or listen at www.relevantradio.com.  There are many resources on 
the APP, such as listening to the Daily Mass, daily readings, a  
confession helper, devotions, podcasts, prayers, and more! 

PLEASE NOTE—The Penance Service that was to be held on  
Sunday, March 22nd has been cancelled.   However, Father  
Andrzej will continue to hear confessions on Saturdays from 4:oo 
pm—5:30 pm in the church. 

PRO-LIFE MINISTRY~DAY 1~Developing Baby--"I'm Here!" 
At the moment of conception a new and unrepeatable human  
being comes into existence, complete with her own unique set of 
DNA.  Although she is only one cell, everything about this little 
person is already present: color of eyes, blood type, the height she 
will grow to be, color of hair--everything!  She will play a role in 
her family and her community--a role only she can play!  Nothing 
is added after conception to make her a complete human           
being.  She already exists; all she needs is nourishment, a safe, 
warm environment, and most of all--love.  Her parents may not 
even know she exists yet.  Pray for them to safely bring their baby 
to birth so she can fulfill the mission God has for her.  Thank you 
for your continued prayers for these precious babies! 

Congratulations to Deacon Scott Dodge on being  
appointed by Bishop Oscar Solis as head of the Diaconate 
Ministry of SLC Diocese.  Luckily for us, Deacon Scott will still 
do Sunday ministry at St. Olaf and some limited ministry in other 
areas.  Congratulations on this important appointment and please 
pray for Deacon Scott to be effective in his new ministry. 

Dear Parishioners, 
If anyone needs help to go and buy groceries or medicine, 
please contact the parish office at 801-295-3621 or email  
jennifer@stolafut.org.  With more limited office hours you 
may reach voicemail when you call, but please leave a  
message and someone will return your call.   
 
We would also like to ask for volunteers to help with pur-
chasing and delivering groceries to our most vulnerable 
parishioners.  Please contact the parish if you are willing to 
help.   
 
Thank you, 
 
Father Andrzej & staff 

Chapel and Church hours– The chapel will be open and 
available for individual prayer Monday—Friday 7am—noon.  
The church will be open on Sundays from 8am-1pm.  

Stations of the Cross is cancelled until further notice. 

http://www.stolafs.org/


Weekday Masses are celebrated in the Rectory Chapel 
located at 276 East 1700 South, Bountiful 

SATURDAY, March 21    
 5:30 PM    † Marilyn Larrabee/Ed Larrabee  
SUNDAY, March 22 
 9:00 AM    Travis Robinson-birthday blessings 
 11:30  AM    Parishioners of St. Olaf  
MONDAY, March 23  
 6:00 PM   †   Patrick Byrne/Betty Byrne 
TUESDAY, March 24 
 8:00 AM    † Linda Jo Cunningham  
WEDNESDAY, March 25  
 8:00 AM    † Marilyn Larrabee/Ed Larrabee 
THURSDAY, March 26 
 8:00 AM    † Charles Dean 
FRIDAY, March 27 
 8:00 AM   † John Deroian 
SATURDAY, March 28   
 5:30 PM    † Jenny Robinson 
SUNDAY, March 29 
 9:00 AM     Parishioners of St. Olaf  
 11:30  AM   † Marilyn Larrabee/Ed Larrabee 
         

Readings for the Week of March 22, 2020 
Sunday:  1 Samuel 16:1b, 6-7, 10-13a/Ephesians 5:8-14/

John 9:1-41 
Monday: Isaiah 65:17-21/John 4:43-54 
Tuesday: Ezekiel 47:1-9, 12/John 5:1-16 
Wednesday: Isaiah 7:10-14; 8:10/Hebrews 10:4-10/Luke 1:26-

38 
Thursday: Exodus 32:7-14/John 5:31-47 
Friday: Wisdom 2:1a, 12-22/John 7:1-2, 10, 25-30 
Saturday: Jeremiah 11:18-20/John 7:40-53 
Next Sunday: Ezekiel 37:12-14/Romans 8:8-11/John 11:1-45 

PRAYER LIST 
We pray for healing for the members of our community, especially: 
 
Silvia Best   Coleman Nocks 
Charles Cummings  Erik Mathiesen 
Mike Willey   Kaila Gallivan 
Luke Garrick   Roy Gallivan 
Theresa Frazer   Eleanor Kincheloe  
Gary Parkin   Lorraine Reyes 
Darlyne Lawson  John Cunningham  
Robert Lawson   Larry Cross  
Krista Smith   Tom Evans 
Tom Smith   Tammy Tonneson  
Nash Schouten   Don Heath 
Pat Murphy    Chloe Thompson 
Lib Thompson   Pat Droubay 
Valerie Toth 

     
PRAYER REQUESTS 

To add a name to our prayer list, please stop by or call the Parish 
Office and give the name.  These names will be printed in our   
bulletin for four weeks but you are welcome to call and extend the 
time if you wish.  Please pray! 

St Olaf Parish, 
Thank you so much for the love and sympathy that you have 
shown our family since the death of Janice. We are truly honored 
to have family and friends, such as yourselves, in our lives. Your 
love, sympathy, generosity, and companionship have meant the 
world to us, and we cannot thank you enough. We have been 
overwhelmed with your kindness. You have given us strength 
through this hard time, and we are so grateful to be a part of this 
parish community. Please continue to keep our family in your 
prayers. 
Sincerely, 
The Folsom Family  

 
1) While our facility doors have closed due to  
COVID-19, school is still in session for our 
faculty and students. Please be in prayer for 
patience for our community as we move to on 
–line learning. 
2) Our site work continues full force with the 
building closure and should finish early given 
these changes. We rejoice at the possibility of 

Significant savings and a quicker completion date. 
3) Our Auction remains set for Saturday, May 2. We pray this 
event may serve not only as a celebration of our school but also as 
a reunion at the end of this trial. 
4) Our thoughts and prayers go out to our parish families. We 

If you have been blessed with the ability to continue to donate 
during this difficult time you may drop off your tithe at the parish 

office during the hours of  
10:00am—2:00pm  

Monday—Thursday 
 

276 E 1700 S 
Bountiful, UT 84010 

 
You may also mail to the same address.  Thank You. 

2020 Utah Census: The census serves as an important tool for 
demographers and historians, and is also crucial in determining 
how federal dollars will be allocated to the state of Utah in order 
to help fund roads, schools, and other services.  
Both https://census2020.utah.gov and www.2020census.gov can 
provide good information if you have additional questions about 
the census, or its purpose. Thank you. 


